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STATE OF

Snyder Quarry Complaint April 23 2020

1 message

COLORADO Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Jerald Schnabel <Jerald_Schnabel@castleaggregate.com> Wed, Apr 22, 2020 at 2:17 PM

To: "Cazier - DNR, Tim" <tim.cazier@state.co.us>
Cc: "Anderson, Scot W. <scot.anderson@hoganlovells.com> (scot.anderson@hoganlovells.com)"
<scot.anderson@hoganlovells.com>, "Isbell, David W." <david.isbell@hoganlovells.com>

Tim:

Thank-you for the call. In response to the complaint we are removing the remaining stock pile materials and will begin to
remove the crushing equipment in the near future. Last week we regraded the road to allow for the surveyors and trucks
to access the quarry floor. This morning we had a shift from Pikeview to Snyder quarry to accommodate the load out. 10
trucks started hauling structural fill from Snyder at about 8:00 am. The material is being shipped to Hazelton Excavating
and Busch Excavating here in Colorado Springs. We anticipate the haul continuing this week until Friday. | am estimating
we have only 5-10,000 tons remaining in the Snyder quarry that we are moving as part of our final reclamation plan.

Sincerely,

Jerry Schnabel

President Castle Aggregate
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